
19 November 2019 
 
  
Dear Parents 
 
We have been asked to provide the music for the Children’s  Mass on Christmas 
Eve in St Patrick’s Cathedral.   Obviously this requires a lot of practice.  
Consequently, we have decided to have a Carol Service in St Malachy’s Church 
on Tuesday 17th December at 6:00 pm which will take the place of the usual 
Christmas Concert.  Each class will perform a carol during this service. 
 
We are having a Christmas Raffle.  If you would like to donate a prize please 
contact the office.  Please note there will be no Christmas disco this year. 
 
Open Night will be held on Wednesday 11th December from 6.30 – 8.00 pm 
for prospective P1 parents and children.  
 
After School Activities end this Friday 22nd apart from camogie which will run 
until Friday 29th November.   
 
Christmas dinner will be served on Friday 6th December.  A Christmas jumper 
day in aid of School Aid Romania will also be held on this day.  We are asking 
for a voluntary contribution of £1 per child.   
 
There will be a trip to the cinema for the whole school.  This is tentatively booked 
for Wednesday 18th.  More details will follow. 
 
Eighteen Primary 7 pupils will visit Berlin and our partner school, Europaschule, 
Ketzin from Monday 25th to Thursday 28th November.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
PAUL DUGGAN  
Principal 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


